
 

MISCELLANEOUS MUNICIPAL ITEM 
LEGISLATIVE SERVICES REPORT TO COUNCIL 

December 6, 2023 
 

 
PURPOSE OF REQUEST 
 
To consider the request from the Blackie Community Association to relocate exercise equipment currently located 
at Blackie School to Hill Park. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Blackie Community Association has been approached by Blackie school and Blackie School Council regarding 
the current exercise equipment on the school grounds. Blackie School would like it removed from its property 
and has offered it to the Blackie Community Association. 

Blackie Community Association is requesting Foothills County remove the exercise equipment from Blackie 
School and install it at Hill Park in Blackie for community use.  

 
REQUEST OF COUNCIL 
Proposed Motion: 
That Council acknowledge the letter of request from Blackie Community Association and direct administration to 
relocate the exercise equipment from Blackie School to Hill Park. 
 
APPENDICES 
Email Request 

LEGISLATIVE SERVICES DEPARTMENT  

 
TOPIC: Blackie Community Association – Request to Relocate Exercise 
Equipment 

 

REPORT PREPARED BY: Krista Conrad 
REPORT PRESENTED BY: Councillor Siewert 



Blackie Community Association 

PO Box 84 

Blackie, AB 

T0L 0J0 

 

Nov. 22, 2023 

 

Re: Exercise Equipment for Hill Park from the Blackie School 

 

Dear Foothills County, 

 

The Blackie Community Association has been approached by the Blackie school and Blackie School 

council regarding the current exercise equipment that is set up at the school grounds. Blackie school 

would like it removed from their property and have offered it to the Blackie Community Association, as 

they do not want to see it going to waste.  

We would like to put in a request to have this exercise equipment removed from the school and set up 

and installed at hill park by Foothills County for the community to use please. This would be a great 

addition to the playground area and would allow parents and older teens access to some physical 

activity while their littles play. We would like to have it set up just north of the tire swing possibly 

please.  

If you require any more information, please reach me via email   

 

Respectfully yours,  

 

Stacey Groeneveld, 

Blackie Community Association  
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